
CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - PROTECTION TO PERSONS & PROPERTY

Tuesday 4 April, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.

1. CALL TO ORDER - The Committee of the Whole for Protection to Persons & Property met on
Tuesday 4Apr11, 2017 in Council Chambers at 7:00 p.m.

Attendance:
Chairman: Councillor John Hoyle

Councillor Bruce Boucher

Members: Mayor John Reinwald
Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini
Councillor Brenda Blimkie

Also Present:
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten
Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Tammy Forbes
Fire Chief Kevin Waito

2. DECLARATION OF PECUMARY INTEREST

There were no declarations of pecuniary interest.

3. DELEGATIONS

Sandra Griffiths, Executive Director of the North Renfrew Family Health Team spoke to Council
regarding physician recruitment and retention. They have requested continued financial
contribution from the Town. The request was deferred to budget discussions.

Jeannie Tilson, Chairman of the Laurentian Hills Library board provided an update to Council on
the activities of both libraries and stressed the importance that the libraries play in our Community.
The Board has submitted Their 2017 budget which has a small increase of over previous years that
have remained static. The library budget was deferred to budget discussions.

4. FIRE DEPARTMENT

(a) The Fire Chiefs report for the month of March 2017 was received and reviewed.

(b) Draft PTSD Policy was received and reviewed.

The Committee recommended that the policy be forwarded to the next Council meeting for
adoption.

5. BUILDING DEPARTMENT

(a) The Building Inspector’s report for the month of March 2017 was received.

(b) The Building Inspector’s mileage report for the month of March2017 was received.

6. EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS — The next meeting is scheduled for June 8”.

7. POLICING - None

8. OTHER BUSINESS - None

9. CLOSED SESSION - None

10. ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 7:21 p.m.

John Hoyle Clerk
Chairman


